
Town of Belgrade 
Board of Selectpersons 

March 1, 2022 / 6:30 p.m. 
Belgrade Town Office 

990 Augusta Road 
 

This meeting will be conducted in person.  
The public may also view the meeting and participate online at 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81131427984  
 

A G E N D A 
 
Call to order and Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Open meeting 

1. PUBLIC COMMENT 
2. OLD BUSINESS 

A. Approval of Feb. 15, 2022, Selectboard minutes. 
3. NEW BUSINESS 

A. Board reappointment: Leilani Carlson – Library Board of Trustees 
4. WARRANT 
5. TOWN MANAGER REPORT 
6. EXECUTIVE SESSION: 1 M.R.S.A. §405(6)(E) – Real estate  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81131427984
























Memo 
To: Board of Selectpersons 

From: Anthony Wilson, Town Manager 

Date: March 1, 2022 

Re: Town Manager’s report 

 

I have reposted the Recreation director position on the websites of the Town, 
the Maine Municipal Association and the Maine Recreation and Parks 
Association. Additionally, I have posted it on the digital platforms used by the 
career centers of more than a dozen Maine, New Hampshire and Vermont 
colleges, including the Orono, Augusta and Farmington campuses of UMaine, 
Colby College, and the University of Southern Maine. Also, I contacted the 
recreation directors in Farmington and Oakland for possible leads. The 
Farmington director gave me the name of a potential candidate, and when I 
called him, he reported he was already filling out an application.  

I will have an update for you Tuesday night about the tenancy of 8 Dalton.  

The developer of the proposed solar farm along the Oakland Road has planned a 
public informational meeting for 6:15 p.m. March 9 at the Center for All 
Seasons. Notice of the meeting was mailed to abutting property owners. We 
have posted this on our website and social media. In related news, the Planning 
Board continues to make progress on proposed solar regulations. The board is 
spending one hour at the beginning of each meeting working on this.  

The auditor has recommended we begin depositing the cleaning deposits for 
rentals. Would the Board consider authorizing the town manager to sign a 
monthly warrant to return those checks to lessees?  

The annual report has arrived … and it looks fantastic. Kudos to Town Clerk 
Mary Vogel for all her hard work designing it. The book looks clean and 
professional, and we have already received several compliments on its design 
and content.  
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